
Term 1 : Primary 6 

P.E. is on a Wednesday and Thursday. Homework is set on a Monday and can be completed on 
any day/time that is convenient, before it is due on a Friday. 
Important Dates: Meet the Teacher – 10.09.25  Learning Café – 19.09.25 2:15pm         
P6 Class Mass – 01.10.25 

This term P6 will be developing their 
knowledge of place value. They will be 
investigating how whole numbers are 
constructed and will be able to use their 
knowledge to explain the link between a 
digit, its place and its value. 
P6 will learn about 2D shapes and 3D 
objects. They will be able to identify, 
name and describe the properties of 
shape with reference to tessellation, 
symmetry, faces, edges, sides and 
angles.

P6 will be focusing on narrative writing this 
term. They will be learning how to plan and 
structure a narrative text and how to include 
the features in their own writing. 

P6 will be reading ‘Wonder’ by R.J. Palacio. They 
will be learning to identify the main ideas in the 
text with appropriate detail. They will also be 
exploring the techniques used to influence the 
reader, for example, word choice, emotive 
language, rhetorical questions and repetition. 

This term we will develop our 
understanding of the different articles 
contained in the UN Convention on the 
Rights of the Child, We will put them into 
practice when creating our class charter 
to ensure our classroom is a happy and 
safe place to learn. 

Across the Curriculum

Numeracy 
and Maths

Literacy

RE/Health and Wellbeing 
In HWB P6 will be developing Tennis skills 
and participating in a variety of Athletics. 
The class will be developing their ability to 
express feelings. In RE, P6 will begin their 
journey with the Pope Francis Faith Award. 
This initiative will help them to grow in faith, 
compassion and community service. 

This term P6 will be going back in time to explore ‘The Victorians’. They will learn about 
famous Victorians, schools, workhouses, and how the Industrial Revolution changed 
towns and cities. Pupils will look at the difference between their lives and those of 
Victorian children. The topic will also explore inventions from the period and pupils will 
be developing their own design and engineering skills through a variety of construction 
challenges. In Science, the class will be investigating renewable and non-renewable 
sources of energy and exploring ways in which to save energy.  


